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Accreditation Team to Visit SWOSU

Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford and Sayre will undergo a comprehensive evaluation visit October 5-6 by a team representing
the Higher Learning Commission (HLC) of the North Central Association (NCA).

All universities governed by the NCA are required to have visits at least once every 10 years.

SWOSU has been accredited by the HLC/NCA since 1949.

The visiting team will review the institution’s ongoing ability to meet the HLC/NCA’s Criteria for Accreditation. SWOSU Associate Provost Dr. Joel
Kendall, who has steered the university’s planning efforts in preparation for the visit, said part of the two days of activities will be done in person while
some will take place virtually.



1 October, 2020

https://www.swosu.edu/news/2020/2020-10-01a.php 1/4

https://www.swosu.edu/

	Accreditation Team to Visit SWOSU
	Archive Links
	Weatherford Campus
	Sayre Campus
	Connect to Us


